
NEWSLETTER 
26th March 2019 

www.fishermoreprimary.net 
Journeying together with Jesus Christ, we learn to love and love to learn 

Our Statement to live by is” 
“I can learn from my mistakes and failures.” 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week we would like to share with you a message which was written by two 
members of our Pupil Parliament, Saniya Sunil and Malaika Akhtar. 
 

Pupil Parliament News 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Pupil Parliament would like to tell you about the meeting that we attended at 
Newall Green Primary School. We discussed improving our environment by being 
eco-friendly. We discovered that Manchester only recycles 37% of their waste 
which is the worst in Greater Manchester. Therefore we should try to recycle 
more to help improve our city. We also learned that if we put the wrong rubbish 
into the wrong bins it can contaminate a whole batch of recycling materials and can 
damage machines. If we damage the machines, it will cost millions of pounds to  
repair. 
As Pupil Parliament, we are trying our best to work on this by solving these      
problems. Our first eco-friendly act will be to collect all the food waste from the 
school and put it in the recycling bins. We are also going to ask you to collect all 
the batteries that you don’t need and put it in the battery bin which is in front of 
the office. Another activity which is taking place at the moment is the Big Pedal 
Challenge. The Big Pedal Challenge is a two-week challenge to encourage adults and 
pupils to walk, bike or scoot to school instead of using vehicles which cause         
pollution.   

By Saniya and Malaika. 

Parent Consultation Evening 
 

You will see in the dates for the diary that Parent Consultation Evening is being 
held TOMORROW, Wednesday 27th March from 3:30pm onwards.  
 

Please ensure you made an appointment with your child’s class teacher. 
 

As ever we ask that you come into school through the hall door, where Mr  
Hemington and some pupils will welcome you into school. This year we will  
also have a ‘Parent Voice’ table, where Ms Brown will be stationed. This is an 
opportunity to make any suggestions you have about the way we do things at 
school, so please do pop over and say hello. 



Dates for the Diary 
ALL PARENTS ARE WELCOME TO ANY OF THE EVENTS LISTED BELOW 

 March 
Wednesday 27th                             Parents Consultation Evening                                        3:30pm 
Friday 29th                                      Reception Class Assembly                                            2:40pm 
 April 
Thursday 4th                                       Thumbs Up Thursday                                               8:30am 
                                                   Sacramental Programme Session 8                                    3:30pm 
Friday 5th                         Year 3 trip to Royal Northern College of Music          10:15am - 3:40pm 
Tuesday 9th                                            Year 3 Led Mass                                                   9:30am 
Thursday 11th                             Sacramental Programme Session 9                                    3:30pm 
Sunday 14th                           School Mass at St Luke’s for Palm Sunday                           12:00pm           
Monday 15th - Friday 19th Holy Week - Parents/Carers are invited to all services below All Week       
Tuesday 16th                                         Whole School Mass                                                9:30am 
Wednesday 17th                                    ‘Maundy’ Assembly                                                  9:15am 
Thursday 18th                                  KS1 Stations of the Cross                                            9:15am 
                                                         KS2 Stations of the Cross                                         10:00am 
                                           School Closes at 2pm                          2:00pm 
 
Monday 29th            School Re-opens for Summer Term               8:50am 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Our overall school attendance for 
 last half term was 98.0% 

 

The individual class winners for the  

attendance awards were as follows: 

 

Year 6           Mr Silver                  100% 

Year 1          Mrs Lord                   99.3% 

Rec              Ms Evans                  95.7% 

 
The best week we’ve had all year. 

This is turning out to be a  
fantastic half term.  

Sacramental Programme 
 

Just a reminder that 
there is no Sacramental  
Programme meeting this 
week. The next session,  

Session 8, will be on 
Thursday 4th April where 
as ever a 
crèche will 

be  
provided. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Miss Evans                   Kye Herald  
Mrs Dixon                  Zi-Han Chen 
Miss Lord              Michelle Sibanda 
Miss Jarvis                Imogen Farry 
Mrs Darlington           Abiah Okoemu 
Miss Carroll                  Helen Mlay 
Miss Hughes             Jozef Strzalka 
Mr Lyness                 Matilda Glinka 
Miss Welch                  Pola Nunzek 
Mr O’Hara                Malcolm Lamb 
Mr McCarthy               Kewell Marie 
Mr Silver                    Alex Cowgill 

SWIMMING PROGRAMME 18/19 
 
The last swimming lessons of this 
term for Mr Lyness’ and Miss  
Carroll’s classes will be on 03/04/19, 
and 05/04/19 respectively. After 
the Easter holidays Mr Lyness’ 
class will no longer be going  
swimming. 
 
Miss Hughes’ Y3/4 
class will be going 
starting Wednesday 
1st May along with 
Miss Carroll’s Y3 class  
continuing each Friday. 


